Message to residents of Haslingfield from the Highways Service at Cambridgeshire County Council on proposed carriage works in the  village during  March and  April 2021.
Cambridgeshire County Council will be carrying out specialised carriageway works called Thin 
Surfacing on the following roads:
Sidney Gardens Haslingfield      30/03/2021     3 Days  
Trinity Close Haslingfield             02/04/2021     1 Day 
To ensure the safety of our workforce and the public, we will be closing the carriageway, to carry out these works.  At times residents may be required to wait for a short period for a  section of work to be completed before they can access their property. To enable us to carryout the works quickly and efficiently, please ensure that your vehicles are not parked on the road or footway, as we will require full access at all times to the highway .

Road Closures: Badcock Road, Haslingfield
At the time of this letter, currently commencing on Tuesday 16th March 2021 for approximately one day (weather permitting)
Road Closures: Chestnut Close, Haslingfield
At the time of this letter, currently commencing on Monday 15th March 2021 for approximately two days (weather permitting)
Whilst the work is in progress, during operational hours, the road may be closed from 09.30am to 3.30pm, and vehicular access will be restricted. 
In order for the contractor to complete the work with minimum disruption, it is essential that no vehicles are parked on the road. If you have particular access requirements, please speak to a member of the crew onsite who will be able to assist.
Access to properties within the closure area will be possible, but are subject to working conditions, and delays are to be expected. Crews will be working in accordance with Covid 19 guidelines.
These works are weather dependent and changes are possible at short notice. As there will be no further letters regarding these works, please look out for the advanced notices on site, as these will give the most up to date information; see the CCC website, contact our call centre or email as above. 
0345 045 5212
highways@cambridgeshire.gov.uk


